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January 4, 1979

DIRECTOR/PEI)!A rRIC CARDIOLOGIST;
James W. Simpion. M.D.

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector,

I am taking this opportunity to express our thanks for all you are

doing to help the Children's Heart Program of South Texas. It is because

of people like you that we are able to provide the needed services to the
children of South Texas. We certainly appreciate your continued interest.

I am enclosing a copy of the letters we sent to Ms. Graciela Olivarez

with Community Services Administration. We will keep you informed of our

progress.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

:...EL:i*r4.*£.tell../
(Mrs.) Laura G. Berlanga
Administrative Secretary-Coordinator

Enclosures


